
Due to weather impact, the contractor won’t install 

any lane closures until the end of the week. 
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Baldwin County… 

River bridge rehab lane closures postponed 
 

MILLEDGEVILLE- Rainy weather has pushed back a planned traffic shift at the Bobby Parham 

Bridge over the Oconee River. The bridge rehab project should resume by the end of the week. 
 

Weather permitting, Georgia DOT contractors will close both State Route (SR) 22 eastbound 

lanes heading away from downtown Milledgeville. The normal westbound lanes will carry both 

travel directions, while Massana Construction Inc. removes and replaces two edge beams and 

hydro blasts three bridge spans. 

 

Once this work is complete, bridge traffic will flip-flop to all westbound lanes closed with 

vehicles using the eastbound lanes to navigate the area. 

 

The contractor is allowed 21 consecutive days to perform this work. 
 

This $2.1 million bridge rehab project also includes one other SR 22 bridge in Baldwin County 

and the SR 150 bridge over Interstate 20 in McDuffie County. The bridge rehabs feature 

substructure strengthening, deck rehab, painting, joint replacement and co-polymer deck overlay. 

 

Citizens should monitor 511ga.org or download the App to stay current on all upcoming lane 

closures. Georgia DOT East on Facebook and @GDOTEastTraffic on Twitter also provide 

daily updates. 
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